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URBAN MANAGEMENT ASSISTANTS OF NORTH TEXAS
2018 Executive Committee Meeting
March 16, 2018
Sachse City Hall
3815-B Sachse Road
City Manager’s Conference Room, 2nd floor
Sachse, Texas 75048

The following members were present:
Krystle Nelinson
Taylor Lough
Lauren Rose
Laurie Garber
Andrew Kloefkorn
Lauren LaNeave
Cassie Tucker

Ben Williamson
Letecia McNatt
Imelda Speck

llir Ademaj
Hilary Cromer
Andrew Fortune

1)

2)

3)

4)

Call to Order and Announce a Quorum is Present
-Krystle called the meeting to order at 12:02pm
-A quorum was present.

Approval of March Meeting Minutes
-Lauren LaNeave made a motion to approve with a second from Lauren Rose. Approval was
unanimous.

Update: ExecConnect

- Cassie informed the group that 20 have registered for the event and 11 executives have
confirmed which is about a 2:1 ratio. She encouraged Executive Committee (EC) to register to
help get to the desired 3:1 ratio. Andrew Kloefkorn would provide the gifts for the executive
participants, and Cassie would order finger foods and other light appetizers for the event. Cassie
noted she shared the event with UNT PASA, area managers, and on LinkedIn. Laurie agreed to
help share the event on UMANT’s Facebook page over the next week.

Update: Wine Event

-Letecia briefed the Committee that 44 tickets were sold and 2 pending sponsor tables would
add 16 more seats. The space accommodates a total of 96 seats. Letecia and Andrew F.
discussed their sponsorship focus with the support of Andrew K. Laurie would assist with social
media in the meantime to help promote the event since the headcount deadline was quickly
approaching.
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involved in UMANT. The group agreed to host the event again at Mattito’s. Imelda will work
with Lynze on the event specifics.

-The Committee also talked about best options for Universities who would like to support
UMANT for their student groups. Schools have previously paid for a number of UMANT
memberships for students that were underutilized. Discussion was had about the offering
tickets to the Wine Event along with a membership so students can understand the value of the
organization.

11) Future EC Meetings
— Laurie stated the next EC meeting will be held Friday, March 16 in Sachse. Laurie will send the

agenda and location details as the meeting approaches.

With no other business to consider, Krystle adjourned the meeting at 12:39 PM.
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